
Guinevere's Home  

Dear Cattails,  I am finally writing to you since finding my furr-ever 
home.  Ms Rena, my human, takes very good care of me and loves me lots.  
As you can see by the picture, I recently went to the beauty parlor and 
got myself a Lion cut. Don't I look fabulous?  I feel cooler and cleaner and 
positively Frisky!! The "before" picture isn't too bad either.   
It was a pleasure to stay and meet you all there at the OI Beach Cattails 
Hotel, even tho I didn't stay very long at all.  Guess I was meant to be 
with my human girl.  Thanks ever so much for taking care of me and 
keeping me from going to the Rainbow Bridge prematurely.  My Vet Doctor 
at River Road Animal Hospital agrees with Ms. Midge and says I have such 
a weak positive on my Leukemia test that I should live a long and healthy 
life with no problems.  So, thanks again for all you do for us kitties and 
especially for the love you show when we are lonely and scared.  I hope God 
blesses you.  Guinevere 
 A word from my human.... 
Ha ha, "Guin" loves her new haircut!!! And so do I; she looks positively 
GROWLY...... She seems happy and frisky. I absolutely LOVE Guinevere, 
and best of all, she loves me, too.  I know that 'cause she likes to "wash" 
my face in the morning and is always right by my side.  We get along so 
well together.  She is such a Doll Baby, get it?!?!  She's a "Ragdoll" 
breed.  Ha ha!! Thanks again,   Rena Fisk [6/24/2008]  
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